
Backflow Assembly Testing 
New state regulation requires cross-connections between potable water systems 

and where a containment hazard exists to be tested and certified every year to 

ensure they are working properly. The District has partnered with Backflow 

Solutions, Inc. (BSI). Starting Oct. 15, BSI will send backflow assembly due and 

past-due notifications. Residents are responsible for having devices tested. The 

tester is required to submit results to BSI Online. Call your tester/contractor to 

schedule your annual backflow assembly test. Please contact BSI with any 

questions: 888-966-6050 or support@backflow.com. 
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